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NUGC CONG HOA XA HOI CHU NGHIA VIET NAM
BO KHOA HOC CONG NGHE VA MOI TRUONG
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Mr. Kazuhisa Mori A& SNV L NS 25 N
Executive Vice Chairman E R e
Japan Atomic Industrial Forum

1-1-13, Shimbashi, Minato-ku

Tokyo, Japan 105-8605

Fax: 81-3-3508-2414

. Ha Noi, January 28, 2002

Dear Mr. Mori,

At the invitation of the JAIF, during the last November and December,

o two Vietnamese high-ranking officials missions had paid visits to Japan aimed
at studying nuclear power generation and its technologies. Those were good
opportunities for us to visit nuclear power stations and other nuclear-related

facilities, as well as to get helpful information on advanced nuclear power

technologies of your country.

It was regretful that due to time constraints, we were not able to visit
the Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry (METI) and the headquarters of

the electric utility companies in order to discuss with Japanese counterparts

the issues related to nuclear power development in Viet Nam.

As you may know, in order to successfully implement nuclear power ‘
generation in Vietnam, we have to refer to the experiences of the leading
nuclear power countries, including Japan, in all aspects related. We, therefore,

would be very happy if Japanese experts visit Vietnam to exchange the lesons
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and experiences on nuclear power development in Japan. At present, our
interest is on the position of nuclear power generation in the Japanese energy
policy, nuclear technologies and nuclear safety management, treatment of

radioactive wastes, control and operation of nuclear power plants.

In this connection, I would like to extend my invitation to you and the
representatives from the METI and relevant companies of Japan to visit Viet
Nam on the earliest occasion to share your thoughts and experiences with

Vietnamese officials, managers and scientists.

One again, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for your

hospitality and excellent arrangement during our missions in Japan last year.

I look forward to having a favorable reply from your soon.
Sincerely yours,

Mot s

Hoang Van Huay
Vice Minister of the MOSTE




